
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosegrove Nursery School – January 2023 

 

Happy New Year and a warm 

welcome to all our new children 

and families joining Nursery 

School this term! 
 

Spare clothes: Nursery can be a messy place! Please 

make sure your child has a spare change of clothes, 

including underwear and socks, on their coat peg at all 

times (bags are provided for all the children).  

 

Primary School Admissions 2023  

School places for September 2023 need to be applied for 

by 15 January 2023. You can apply online at:  

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

 

Healthy Eating 

Attached to this newsletter is a copy of our new Healthy Eating Policy.  This policy has been written to support parents 

and carers when making packed lunches for children to eat in school.  As a school, we are aiming to reduce the amount of 

sugar the children are eating and also the amount of food that is thrown away every day. Please help us with this by 

reading and following the advice and information in the policy.  Thank you   

     

      

School Fund Contributions: This terms School Fund 

contribution will be collected using Parent Pay from 

Monday 9th January. Last term the fund was used for 

many things including the Magician for the Christmas 

Party, Christmas Presents and treats. Thank you for all 

your support.  

 

Wintery Weather 

We will do everything we can to keep the school open 

throughout the winter season.  In the cases of extreme 

weathers, it is sometimes necessary to close the school to 

ensure the Health and Safety of pupils, families and staff.  

If school was to close, you would be notified by text 

message and a post will be made on the schools Facebook 

page and website. The Lancashire                                

County Council website will also                                       

have details of any School closures. 

www.lancashire.gov.uk  

 

 

W/C 23rd January – Parent Meetings in School.  More details will be sent home some.  

W/C 6TH February – Phonics Trail.  More details will be sent home soon.   

Friday 10th February – School closes for the half term holiday and re-opens on Monday 20th February.  

 

Staff in Nursery School have developed a School 

Curriculum which will support your child’s learning and 

development throughout their time at Rosegrove Nursery 

School.  Further information about our curriculum, the 

Image of the Child and how your child will be taught can 

be found at www.rosegrove-nur.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum  

In January the children will be learning all about Winter 

time and finding out about animals that live in very cold 

places.  

 

 

Communication between school and home 

All the children will have very busy and fun days at 

Nursery School but they might not always tell you what 

they have been doing when they get home! We have 

different ways to help with this in Nursery School such as 

our website, Facebook, text messages and emails.  

If you ever have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 

email your child’s key worker or telephone the school.  We 

are looking forward to seeing you at our ‘Stay and Play’ 

events again this term and also inviting you into school for 

a Parents Meeting before the February half-term holiday. 

More information about these events will be sent home 

soon. Copies of your child’s observations and learning 

stories will be sent home before the Easter holiday.  

We send home many messages via text throughout the 

year so if you change your telephone number, please tell 

the school office.   

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/
http://www.rosegrove-nur.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum

